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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

PARKS AND RECREATION
COMMISSION

[Filed June 5, 2023, 7:22 a.m.]

The Washington state parks and recreation commission's 
(commission) December 6 and 7 regular planning meeting location has 
been confirmed. The commission reserved Tulalip Resort Casino, 10200 
Quil Ceda Boulevard, Tulalip, WA 98271.

The December meeting is strictly a planning meeting to develop 
the commission's 2024 workplan. The public is welcome to attend the 
commission meeting. The commission will not be taking any public com-
ments at this meeting. Meeting site is barrier free to the greatest 
extent feasible.

The commission will provide Braille or taped agenda items for the 
visually impaired and interpreters for those with hearing impairments 
if a request is received at the address shown above at least 10 work-
ing days in advance of the scheduled meeting date.

A recording is retained by the commission as the formal record of 
the meeting. The recording is accessible on the commission's website 
approximately one week after the meeting at http://parks.state.wa.us.
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